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January 30, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great enthusiasm that | recommend Keith Shaw Construction Management Services (CMS).
Seminole Schools chose CMS to manage the construction of a 14,000 square foot addition to the Betty L.
Smith Early Childhood Center. The project was completed ahead of schedule and significantly under
budget.

CMS participated in the project from the onset. Beginning with the initial meetings with architects, CMS
worked hand in hand with administrators to ensure compliance with laws and selection of quality sub-
contractors.

Once construction commenced, CMS worked diligently to ensure the sub-contractors completed the
work on schedule and in a satisfactory manner. Any issues which arose were promptly handled by CMS.

Seminole Schools is very appreciative of Keith Shaw and CMS. The guidance CMS provided through the
project allowed it to come in well under budget. The dollars saved funded multiple improvements
throughout the district, which provided a much greater return on investment for district tax payers. For
these reasons, Seminole Schools highly recommends CMS.
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Jef( Pritchard
Superintendent

Sincerely, ,/
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Phone (405) 382-50)

Fimmons Fax (405) 382-8281

RONDA TOWNSEND

Assistant Superintendent



